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Well, it’s hard to believe that 2019 is already upon us. December was filled with lots of 
holiday fun and a wealth of knowledge about the different holiday celebrations. Janu-
ary will bring even more excitement! 

Please check with your Family Support office staff about updating emergency phone 
numbers for your family file. Because of the holiday, our parent meeting is scheduled for 
January 10, 2019 at 9:00 am.

Special thanks to parents that participated in our first Family Fun Night, we can’t wait to 
see and meet new families at our next Family Fun Night!

Change of clothes: The weather can be brutally cold in January and all children should 
dress appropriately for the season. As the weather changes, we will be following the 
guidelines for children outdoor fun time. Remember to provide extra clothing to be kept 
in your child’s locker; pants, socks, underwear and a long-sleeve shirt. As the weather 
permits, children will continue to go outdoors for gross motor activities two times per day 
according to the classroom schedule. 

What’s new at Ford Heights Early Learning Center: I will like to send a special “thank 
you” to the University of Illinois Extension for introducing our parents and children to a 
nutrition program that has enhanced their knowledge about healthy eating habits it has 
been a wonderful experience for all of us! 

UPCOMING EVENTS - MARK YOUR CALENDARS!

Tuesday| 1/1/19 | Closed (New Year Holiday)
Wednesday | 1/2/19 | School Resumes
Thursday | 1/10/19 | Parent Committee Meeting/ Financial Literacy: 	
Charge it Right (9 a.m.)
Monday | 1/21/19 | Closed in observance of Martin Luther King Jr. 		
holiday
Friday | 1/25/19 | Family Fun Night


